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My name is Troy Lowrie I am a critical care nurse and a CHL holder and a native Oregonian.
This new unconstitutional attempt at stripping oregonians of there rights would limit my
ability to defend and protect my life and the lives of my family. Criminals don't care about
laws, the only people these attacks on our constitutional rights are going to stop are law
abiding citizens from protecting themselves. My grandparents both served in WWll my father
was a Crew cheif in the Air Force and my mother is a retired emergency department charge
nurse. I am not going to  forget what they stood and fought for.  I live in Linn county. I don't
think my sheriff is going to stand for ineffective unconstitutional law's and neither will I. I will
not stand for any degradation of the Constitution and it's amendments especially the second
amendment.

Respectfully 
Troy Lowrie 

mailto:biker20015@gmail.com
mailto:SJUD.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

